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OVCAA MEMORANDUM NO. 2024-20

TO

FROM:

SUBJECT

THE DEANS, COLLEGE SECRETARIES

UNIV. REGISTRAR JEAN FLOR C. CASAUAY
DIR. ODESSA N. JOSON, OSA

MS. ELSIE M. BOLAMBAO, CHIEF, CASH OFFICE

L

PROF. BERNADEI | ElZEL M. REYES, MD, MHPEd
Vice Chancellor for Aléu;emic Affairs

Extension of the Deadline for Enrollment/Registration and
Payment of Fees for First Semester, AY 2024-2025

Please be informed that the deadline for enrollment/registration and payment of fees for the
First Semester, AY 2024-2025, is extended until 22 August 2024.

For your information and compliance.

Thank you.



